



EDITORIAL COMMITTEE.

NAT SMITH. SAM SILVERMAN GERALD GEE.

All communication to: 160 Cranbrook Rd. Bristol6 36 Oakdale Court Downend Bristol 10 Oakhurst Road. Bristol 9.

Published on the first of every month. Material to arrive by the 24th of month.

BRISTOL HEBREW CONGREGATION THE SYNAGOGUE PARK ROW BRISTOL

Synagogue Services. Saturday mornings. 10.am.

Minister :

Rev. M. Moddel 66 Harcourt Road. Bristol.6.

President :

Mr. R. Emanuel Tel. 739669

Hon Sec:

Mr. G. Levy. 3. Solent Way. Thornbury. Tel. Thorn 415342

Talmud Torah Classes Sunday Mornings 10.am to 12.45.

Hon Sec:

Mrs. K. Balint-Kurti 42 Kewstoke Road. Bristol.9. Tel 681714

ERISTOL JEWISH LADIES GUILD

Hon Sec:

Mrs H. Caplan. 28. Church Rd. Stoke Bishop. Bristol. Tel. 685735

BRISTOL W.I.Z.O. GROUP.

Hon Sec:

Mrs. K. Balint-Kurti. 42. Kewstoke Rd. Bristol.9. Tel. 631714.

FOR YOUR DIARY

JULY 1983

MONDAY 11th JULY

8.0pm

Ladies Guild Annual General Meeting Frank Cohen Hall,

THURSDAY 21st JULY

8.0pm

Council Meeting.

TUESDAY 5th JULY

8.0pm

W.I.Z.O. Annual ^General Meeting Frank Cohen Hall.

YAHRZITES

Saturday 2nd July	Mrs M. Goldman	TAMMU4 21
Wednesday 6th July	Mr.C. Epstein	TAMMUZ 25
Wednesday 13th July	Mrs N. Silverman	AV 3
Friday 22nd July	Mr.A. Glass	AV 12
Saturday 30th July	Mrs C. Culank	AV 20
Sunday 31st July	Mr.P. Winberg	AV 21

COMMUNUAL ANNOUNCEMENTS

Waitrose Supermarket, Henleaze, Bristol, are now stocking Kerstein, Empire and Israeli KOSHFR poultry, burgers etc.

This is the first time for many years that KOSHER poultry has become available in Bristol, off the shelf, and for the benefit of all, housewives should give this company their support.

On Saturday 16th July, a group of Open University Students will be attending the Shabbat morning service. It would be greatly appred ited if we could ensure a Minyan on this day, as the Students who regularily attend, will be away from Bristol during the holiday period.

A similar group attended last July, and were most appreciative, and gave a generous donation to the Synagogue funds.

COUNCIL MEETING

The next Council Meeting will be held on Thursday 21st July.

A CANADA CANADA A CANADA CANADA

711.11

SOCIAL & PERSONEL

Our deepest condonlences go to Shiela Tobias, who in just over a week has lost her Father, Mr. Julius Levine of Glasgow, and Brother in Law, Mr S. Grahame of Manchester. We wish Shiela and her Sister 'Long Life' and freedom from further troubles for many years to come.

We wish Mrs G. Sacof, and Mr & Mrs G. Cole, a hearty Mazeltov, on the firthcoming marriage of her Grandson, and son Jonathan to Miss Caroline Lewis of London.

A Hearty Mazeltov also goes to the Mint, Farnest, Alan and Anik Lever on the Barmizvah of Antoine in Paris.

We are sorry to learn that Mr. G. Geller is back in hospital. We send George our best wishes, and trust that he will soon be home again.

Our deepest condolences go to Mrs Ann Handel, who recently lost her Father. $W_{\rm e}$ wish Ann and family 'Long Life' and happier times ahead.

ERISTOL JEWISH WOMENS GUILD

FUTURE EVENTS

MONDAY 11th JULY @ 8.0pm

Annual General Meeting in the Frank Cohen Hall.

The Officers and Members of the Guild, would like to wish, Marcia and Gerald, Ruth and Lan, a hearty Mazeltov on the occasion of their Silver Weddings.

Sincere condolences to our co- chairman, Ann Handel on the sed loss of her Father. We wish all her family 'Long Life' and many happier times to look forward too.

An evening meeting took place on 6th June at the home of Mrs Helena Caplan. The chairman thanked Audrey and Arnold and co host and hostess Eve & Tony for their hard work and delicious food at the Barbecue the prvious evening. Valuable help was given by Irene Berkovitch, the sum of £122, was raised.

Our stall at the Cardiff Garden Partyon 19th June raised £96. Mrs Doreen Woolfe organised the stall and would like to thank her assistants Audrey Greenwood, Ruth Curwen, Rosina Smith and everybody who helped on the day and donated goods.

The Annual Coneral Meeting of the Guild will be held on 11th July at 8.0pm in the Frank Cohen "all, and a good attendance would be appreciated.

LADJES GALLERY SEAT ALLOCATION

IMPORTANT NOTICE

Your SFAT NUMBER and Ladies Gallery seating plan is enclosed with this months 'Recorder'. Care has been taken to ensure that Ladies will be placed very much as near as possible as they were before. If however, you wish to discuss your allocated seat. please contact me at Bristol 83-3576, and 1 mball do the best 1 can to help you. Please make sure you know your seat number for the coming YOM TOVIM SERVICES.

Mrs M. Kushner (Membership Sec).

THE RECORDER

Our appologies to Messrs R. Rose of Brislington and M. Coppel of Bath, who have not been receiving their 'Recorder'. This was due to circumstances beyond our control, and we trust that it will not happen again.

Would anyone who hears through the 'grape Vine' of someone NOT receiving their 'Recorder' for any reason - please let the Editors know - we always have a few spare copies available.

FIDLER ON THE ROOF

A coach party is being organised to go and see Topol in Fidler on the Roof in London. Anyone who is interested to go and see this won't in the should contact Mrs Doreen Woolfe.

LABOUR FRIFNDS OF ISRAFL

COLLEGF GREEN FAIR JULY 16th 1583

Again this year we shall be manning our Stall at the above Fair. The theme of the Fair this year is 'AIR'. We are arranging to publicise 'FL AL' and other flights to Israel, to sell Israeli products and (Hopefully) to serve some Israeli specilaties - soups, falafel etc.

Your Chairman and I will be glad to hear of anyone willing to help in setting up the stall and serving during the day (Tel; Bristol 683115 or Bristol 658448), also if any member has a small boiler or electric frying pan, or multicooker which they will lend us.

July 16th is the day on which the Cathedrel holds its Annual Flower Festival, and it is the last day of the Wine Fair, so a large crowd of spectators are expected.

Yours sincerely VFRA COX (Hon Sec)

BRISTOL W.I.Z.O.

Jewish Womens Week raised a total of £460. Our grateful thanks to Mrs Irene Springer and her daughter Laura, for their hard work in making this such a successful collection.

The Annual General Meeting will be held on Tuesday 5th July at 8.0pm in the the Frank Cohen Hall.

PLEASE DO YOUR UTMOST TO ATTEND,

From the Recorder 25 years ago

BRISTOL JEWISH WOMEN'S GUILD

The Luncheon given by Mrs N, Sacof at her home resulted in the gratifying total of £30 being raised.

The Supper evening, with Tombola, was a financial and social success: over £100 was realised.

Thanks are due to Mr & Mrs Steinberg who had charge of the Tombola for the whole evening; also to those who kindly contributed gifts.

The meeting on June 15th, was mainly in the nature of a Farewell to Mrs Sheridan on her departure to Israel. Mrs Gee and Mrs Dysch provided the special refreshments. The Guild expressed their regret at losing a member, and wished her health and happiness in the future.

Mrs H. Cohen Secretary.